
       
 
04 October 2011 
 
Dear alumni and friends of the Chilean Mission, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that arrangements have been finalized to broadcast via 
the Church’s satellite system to selected stake centers in the United States the two 
major events of the 50th Anniversary Celebration of the Chilean Mission.   
 
The Devotional celebrating the 50th Anniversary of the establishment of the Chilean 
Mission will be broadcast Saturday, October 8, 2011 at 2:00 PM MDT, 1:00 PM PDT to 
certain stake centers in AZ, UT and WA.  It is anticipated that the Devotional will last 1½ 
to 2 hours.   
 
The Cultural Celebration will be broadcast on Saturday, October 15, 2011 at 4:00 PM 
MDT, 3:00 PM PDT to the same stake centers in UT, AZ, and WA.  This program will 
consist of a brief Devotional, followed by a short break, and the Cultural Event which will 
begin about approximately 5:00 PM MDT, 4:00 PM PDT.   
 
The stakes where the broadcast will be available are: 
 
Gilbert Arizona Highland Stake 
3580 E. Houston Ave. 
Gilbert, AZ  85234 
 If you are not within driving distance of one 
Peoria Arizona Stake these stake centers and are interested in  
12951 N. 83rd Ave. viewing the broadcasts, be advised that it  
Peoria, AZ  85381 may still be possible to add a stake center  
 near you to the broadcast destinations.   
Edgemont South Stake It will be necessary to verify the availability 
2950 N. Canyon Rd. of the stake center on these two dates,  
Provo, UT  84604 confirm an audio / visual operator at the stake  
 center and someone to open and close  
Bountiful Utah South Stake the building.  Contact us by email if this can be  
1250 South Main Street arranged in your area as described here. 
Bountiful, UT  84010 
 
Grant Utah Stake  
3153 South 900 East 
Salt Lake City, UT  84106 
 
Federal Way Washington Stake 
34815 Weyerhaeuser Way South 
Federal Way, WA  98001 



       
 
We realize that you are receiving the information very close the broadcast dates.  We 
apologize for not being able to disseminate this to you before.  It has required extensive 
planning and discussion to bring this to pass.   
 
We solicit your help in spreading the word about these two broadcasts to anyone who 
has ever served in Chile as a full-time missionary, temple missionary, service 
missionary, PEF missionary, family history missionary, MTC, mission and temple 
president and in any other capacity.  And most important of all, please share this news 
with your Chilean friends and members that live in your area. 
 
We thank you for your attention to this opportunity.  We pray that you will be able to 
attend both of these broadcasts with your families.  For your information, as of this date 
we have confirmed over 50 of the alumni from our era who are travelling to Chile for 
these wonderful events.   
 
Regards, 
 
Chilean Mission Reunion Committee 
1956 to 1975 
 
 

 


